COMMUNITY INITIATIVES FUND

Since it started in September 2021 the A465 Community Initiatives
Programme has been able to provide a range of support to over 60
local community groups based in Rhondda Cynon Taf
and Merthyr Tydfil.

The demand for support has been so strong that the funding for the
Community Initiatives Programme has now been fully allocated.

We would like to thank everyone who has previously applied
for support, and we truly hope your groups, causes
and organisations go from strength to strength.

We are delighted to have been in a position to
provide this support.

ad465enquiries@futurevalleysconstruction.com



